Gentlemen,

It was great seeing those of you who were able to make the trip to Reno.

Let me first start off by saying Thank You for supporting me as your Vice Commander, | appreciate it very much.
Congratulations on the 96.63% in membership! Appreciate you pushing the region over the 100% mark!!!

With our new 2017-2018 membership target dates being published, September 13th being the first for 10%, | know we don't have a
lot of time to get started.

| urge you to reach out and start the work early so Texas and the Mid-Western Region can hit the first goal set.
Last year our region hit 6 out of the 10 membership target dates, lets go for at least 7!

Conference call information will be going out soon, initial plans are to keep it the same (First Tuesday of every month at 6:30pm
MT).

Please let me know if this works for you, if you have concerns please provide a couple of options.

Again thank you and | look forward to working with you in the coming year!

Joseph Navarrete

National Vice Commander Mid-Western Region
2017-2018

(505) 301-7903



